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Join Frank G. Shellock, Ph.D., and Laura P. Del Rey-Vasquez,
Ph.D. for an immersive MRI Safety Seminar designed for,
MRI technologists, radiologists, managers, administrators,
and other healthcare professionals committed to enhancing
MR safety standards.

What to Expect:

Expert-Led Sessions - Gain insights from leading MRI
safety professionals on the latest ACR guidelines, risk
mitigation strategies, and best practices for MRI safety.
Learn the latest safety protocols for managing implants,
preventing RF burns, and enhancing patient care and
numerous other topics.

Panel Discussions - Engage with key opinion leaders
on critical safety concerns.

CEU Credits Available - Earn continuing education

credits while advancing your expertise in MR safety.

Network with top industry professionals and
explore the latest advancements in MRI safety!

Limited spots available!
For inquiries, contact: Erica.dellis@moffitt.org
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